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February 26, 2025 
 
The Honorable Charles Grassley  
Chairman, Committee on the Judiciary United States Senate  

  
The Honorable Richard Durbin  
Ranking Member, Committee on the Judiciary United States Senate 
  

Dear Senators, 

I am honored to express my support for Harmeet Dhillon’s nomination as Assistant U.S. 
Attorney for the Civil Rights Division. I believe that Harmeet’s appointment will be 
instrumental in ensuring that civil rights protections are upheld fairly and without political 
bias, safeguarding the liberties of all Americans by:  

• Defending parents' rights to be actively involved in their children's education 
without government interference. 

• Protecting free speech rights for students, teachers, and parents in educational 
settings. 

• Ensuring that civil rights laws are applied equally, preventing ideological bias from 
infringing on parental authority. 

• Upholding due process and equal protection for families facing discrimination or 
government overreach in education. 

This endorsement reflects my unwavering commitment to advocating for parental rights, 
government transparency, and the constitutional freedoms that form the foundation of our 
nation. 

Moms for Liberty is a grassroots organization dedicated to empowering parents to take an 
active role in their children’s education and ensuring that government institutions operate 
with accountability and fairness. We believe that justice must be applied equally to all 
citizens, and that a strong, principled leader in the Civil Rights Division is critical to 
preserving the rule of law. 



Harmeet Dhillon’s record of legal excellence, fearless advocacy, and dedication to 
constitutional principles speaks for itself. Throughout her career, she has championed the 
rights of individuals against government overreach, defended free speech, and fought to 
uphold the fundamental liberties enshrined in our Constitution. Her willingness to take on 
powerful institutions in the pursuit of justice demonstrates her steadfast commitment to 
ensuring that civil rights laws are enforced fairly and without prejudice. 

At a time when the civil rights landscape is increasingly shaped by ideological influences, 
we believe that Harmeet Dhillon will bring a balanced and principled approach to the role. 
Her leadership will help restore public trust in the Civil Rights Division and ensure that 
every American—regardless of background or political belief—receives equal protection 
under the law. 

I urge you to support Harmeet Dhillon’s nomination as Assistant U.S. Attorney for the Civil 
Rights Division. 

Thank you for considering my endorsement. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you 
require further information. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Tina Descovich 
Co-founder and Executive Director  
Moms for Liberty 
 
 


